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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

JULY 

Monday 10th                              

Start of term 3  

Monday 17th                    

Dental Program  

Tuesday 18th                     

School Council 

Wednesday 26th—Fri 28th                

Gr 6 Urban Camp   

AUGUST   

Friday  4th                           

School Concert                             

7pm at Mary Moloney Theatre 

Sacred Heart College  

Monday 10th                             

Athletics Sports in Bendigo 

(selected students) 

SEPTEMBER              

Wednesday 6th              

Softball Championships 

Saturday 9th                      

VSSS for selected students 

Tuesday 12th                

School Council 

Friday 15th                          

End of term 3 

    

Principal’s Message 

Dear parents and carers 

It is hard to believe that we have come to the 

end of another term. Term 2 has been busy 

and productive but I think it is true to say that 

we are all ready for a break.  

I would like to thank all staff for their hard 

work and dedication. We are blessed with an 

amazing team at Tylden and I am always 

grateful that we have them here working with 

our children and providing the best possible 

opportunities for them. 

Thank you to all families as well for the 

support you give to your children and the 

school. You are very much appreciated and 

you make our community the caring and 

welcoming place it is. 

It was good to see so many parents/carers 

taking up the opportunity to meet teachers for 

an interview this week. If you were unable to 

attend this week, please email your child’s 

teacher to organise another suitable time. 

Thank you to the Junior School Council for  

organising the free dress day and fundraiser  

yesterday. It was a lovely way to bring the 

term to an end, and  the MND fund is a very 

worthy cause for the gold coin donations. 

The dental van will visit on Monday 17th July. 

Dental checks will only be conducted for  

children who have returned a consent form. 

The consent form is due back at school now. 

Please return your child’s form on the first day 

of school if you have not done so already.  

School resumes after the holidays on Monday 

10th July. Please email the school by Friday 7th 

July (tylden.ps@education.vic.gov.au) if you 

need OSHC on the first day of school. 

Konnective  will no longer be available for our 

school to use from 30th June. School 

communications over the holidays and into the 

future will be conducted through XUNO. 

Please register one or both parents/carers as 

soon as you can.  

Have a safe, enjoyable and restful holiday! 

Regards 

Lee MacDonald 

Principal 

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au  

 

Term 2 Week 9             

Friday 23rd June 2023 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Pictured: L-R Holly, Harper, Wren & George 

Lily 

Beatrix 
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Attention dressmakers. 

If there is anyone who has sewing skills and the time I have a 
couple of little jobs for the concert. 

If you can assist please contact me as soon as possible. Sue 
Redman 

 

The Prep students will need dark pants and tops.  They will 
be provided with a crocodile cape on the night. 

The following grade will need a colour top listed below: 

GR 1/2F—RED 

GR 1/2O—YELLOW 

GR 3M—GREEN 

GR4/5H—BLUE 

GR5 from GR5/6B—BROWN or ORANGE 

GR6—Main characters to source their own costume. 

CONCERT 4TH AUGUST 

Harper-For taking on every challenge with a smile and do-

ing your personal best in all your classwork.  A great exam-

ple for your classmates. Well done! 

George-For trying hard in your learning. You have been so 

dedicated to your writing. I am so proud of you! 

Holly -For being a friendly member of our class. You are 

always including others and making great choices. Keep it 

up! 

Wren– For displaying resilience and personal best. I am 

proud  of your effort and understanding in subtraction this 

week. Keep it up! 

Year 6’s– To the grade six class for being such great role 

models. You provide a wonderful example of how to be 

active learners, always working hard and striving to do your 

best. Well done! 

The grounds are very muddy and this is unlikely to  

improve in term 3. Please make sure that all students 

(Prep—Grade 6) have  a change of clothes in their 

school bag every day. While the 

school can provide some changes of 

clothes,  we do not have an unlimited 

supply. Remember to launder and 

then send back any school owned 

clothes that your child uses. 

SPARE CLOTHING STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

J.S.C. FUNDRAISER 

BUDDY ACTIVITY 

JSC representatives Noah and Matilda collected the       

donations for MND Big Freeze. The amount raised was 

$140.00 

Preps and their grade 6 buddies made special, decorative 

masks this week. They then devised imaginative plays that 

they performed for the whole group.  
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STEPHANIE ALEXANDER KITCHEN GARDEN PROGRAM 

Our last session for Term 2 was an exciting cook. We made fettucine with the pasta makers – lots of kneading, folding, 
threading pasta into the machine and catching it as it comes out. Oh, and lots and lots of 
flour over the tables! We also made a tomato, sausage and fennel sauce and garlic bread  to 
go with our fettucine. Fennel was a new flavour for many children but it was great to see 
most had a taste and lots liked it.   

“Today we made garlic bread and handmade fettucine. We also cooked sausages  to go with 
the sauce. I liked the pasta the best because it had a nice flavour” Eliza  

“I enjoyed the flavours in the pasta, like the tomato, fennel and sausage.” Miles  
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COMMUNITY NEWS 


